
Debbie McCain - Administrative Report 

Date: Nov. 13, 2019 

 

• We had a 97% overall turn out for our parent-teacher conferences 

held in October.  We moved the parent teacher conferences up by 

one month due to the I.R.I.P’s (Individual Reading Improvement 

Plans) that needed to be reviewed, discussed and signed by the 

parents.  We were happy with the date change and plan to continue 

with October conferences for next year! 

 

• Mrs. Swaile held an amazing grandparent’s music program for our 

second grade on Fri. Nov. 8
th
.   

 

• Our student council is sponsoring a food drive the month of 

November.  The top grade donating the most items will win an extra 

recess. 

 

• The PTA will host a book fair the week of Nov. 18
th
.  There will be a 

parent night on Nov. 19
th
 from 5:30-7:30 pm. 

 

• The first trimester report cards will be sent home on Nov. 27
th
. 

 

• Our fifth-grade quiz bowl team will compete at the county event on 

Fri. Nov. 22
nd

!  Good luck team!!!  A big thank you to Mrs. Karen 

Swartz and Mrs. Jeannine Geddes for coaching our team!!!! 

 

• The American Red Cross will present on Monday Nov. 25
th
 to our 

students to promote the blood drive set for Dec. 17
th
 held at Mason 

Central Elementary from 4-7 pm. 

 

• I will be attending the science Olympiad coaches meeting at the LISD 

on Nov. 21
st
.  Mr. Hall and Mrs. Jeanette Albright will be leading the 

teams for competition slated for March 3
rd
 at Siena Heights College. 

 

 

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday! 

 


